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I am against the senseless killing and treatment of greyhounds after their trainers/owners have no use for 
them.  This is the case with race horses too.  Homes could be found for the gentle greyhounds - they are 
great family pets!  As for horses... the racing industry sends them to the knackery - plenty of little girls in 
the country would love to own a horse.  The racing industry should be made to make a mandatory 1% 
levy payment of the takings OR a 1% levy on all bets - to provide care for these horses and dogs who 
have provided them with winnings.  It is a callous and hard hearted business-only-decision mindset that 
should be stopped - a throw away society!  Animals are living beings and deserve a better end.  Please 
stop this! 


